
 
 

 

                                                      March 18, 2025 
President Bill Pfeifer called the meeting to order & led us in the Pledge of Allegiance 
Rod Booker – God Bless America 
Michael Rozell  - Invocation 
Mark Barnhart – Attendance was 30 members, 1 visitor: Cheryl Pfeifer with Bill Pfeifer and four 
speakers from the Aestique Sugical Center.  
Happy Bucks- Colton Hearn ($43 was collected)   
 
RECOGNIZED:  Our Club Foundation Chair and  
Vice-Chair, Barbara Ferrier and Chuck Anderson,  
presented Paul Harris Fellow Pin plus two to Pete  
Dochinez and Paul Harris Fellow Awards to  
Rosalie Bell and Cheryl Pfeifer.  

 
 

TWO NEW MEMBERS INDUCTED – Ed Nemanic formally inducted both Ken Bissell 
and Glenn Wolfe into the membership of the Rotary Club of Greensburg.  Welcome 
to both of you!!! 

 
TODAY’S PROGRAM:  Joe Peluso, Tina Yetsconish, Briana Lazzaro and Rachel Cronin from the 
Aestique Surgical Center.  

We were given the opportunity to learn more about all the services that Aestique 
provides. Their Greensburg, Wexford and Shadyside locations oƯer the Medispa 
and Plastic Surgery options. Only the Greensburg location also oƯers the 
Surgical Center.  

Dr Joe Peluso also spoke with us and answered further questions about 
Aestique’s possible future plans.  

They are thrilled to announce their 25th anniversary this year. They will be having a celebration on 
May 14 at the PPG Winter Garden in Pittsburgh. It runs from 4:30 to 8:00pm. Hopefully, you will 
get a chance to go and celebrate with them. 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Gene James was happy to announce that Summer Sounds 
has been recognized as the 5th best outdoor concert series in the United States. Well 
done! 

Reminder that the March for Parks is on March 29 at Twin Lakes. It starts at 11 am. Our 
Rotarians are meeting at 10:30 for a photo op. Please let Yvonne know if you plan to 
attend. 


